Dear faculty member:
We appreciate your use of technology in your classrooms. However, to secure our equipment and our system, we request that you act in accordance with the following steps before you return the laptops:
· Please make sure that each student logs off and shuts down the laptop before putting it back in the smart-cart.
· Insert the laptop inside the smart-cart according to its assigned number in an appropriate way. Please refer to the pictures posted on the smart-cart-doors.
· Please ask the students to fold the charger cables before they put it back in the cart.
· Please count the laptops, chargers, and other equipment that you have borrowed. Notify us and Harold immediately if the number of items returned to the cart is fewer than the number you borrowed.
· Please return all the borrowed equipment at once. 
· Please be considerate of your timing for the convenience of other teachers and students.
Thank you very much for your cooperation.
Technology Department

